
Our behaviour token system has kicked off really well this term.     

Currently Yellow Canaries lead. Please discuss with your child/ren 

how tokens can be earned and encourage them to let you know 

when they have achieved one. 

Last week we saw the children all getting involved in dressing up for 

World book day. Thank you for your support in getting your children 

prepared. The event was enjoyed by all and a great opportunity to 

hook our children back into reading for pleasure. 

15 of our children had the opportunity to experience a 

live football match at Fulham Football Stadium and 

witnessed Fulham defeat over Derby. Thank you to 

FFC for donating the ticket to our school, giving us 

another opportunity to provide more memorable      

experiences for our children. 

Next week Ms Hillman will begin making contact with 

the school in preparation for our new working arrange-

ments. We look forward to Ms Hillman’s return as      

Associate Headteacher. 

Ms A. Parker 

Headteacher 

Dates for the diary 

Parent Consultations 

Whole School 

25th –26th March 

Quiz Club 

Friday 17th April  

Comic Relief  

Friday 13th March 

Lambeth Music Festival  

Monday 23rd March 

Year 5 Play  

‘Easter Around the World’ 

Thursday 26th March 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 27th March 

Spring Term Ends 1.30pm 

For more information visit our 

website  

www.bonneville-

primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

And join us on Twitter 

@bonnevilleps 

Parent Forum! 

Come along and be part of school development. 

Monday 16th March                   Wednesday 18th March 

UKS2, 9.00am - 9.30am              LKS2 Years 3  and 4, 4.00pm - 4.30pm 

KS1 Years 1 and 2, 2.30pm - 3.00pm         Tuesday 24th March 

                                                                   EYFS, 2.30pm - 3.00pm 

An opportunity to share how we can embed our strengths and         

develop our weaknesses, looking forward to seeing you all there. 

Comic Relief! 

We had a day of great fun with children dressing up in red or with funny painted faces whilst parents 

and teachers got involved in our netball match. Thank you for all of your donations and keep a look out 

for information on how much we managed to raise for charity. 

This month our value is Caring! 

Friday 13th March 2015 



Working with local 

schools!  

 

This week our teachers 
worked with teachers from 
Henry Cavendish to  

benchmark our standards 
in maths and share best 
practice. 

UKS2 

This year we are able to run 5 different booster sessions to 

support children working towards their SATs. These sessions 

will be tightly differentiated with appropriate targeted support. 

Please ensure if you have received a letter that your child 

has a commitment to attending. 

EYFS 

Next week Reception and Year 3 are off to  

Tesco in Clapham South learning about food as 

part of the ‘Fork to Food ‘ project. We look forward 

to hearing more about that when they return. 

LKS2  

School council will be hosting a disco 

for years 3 and 4 on Monday 16th 

March from 3.30pm-4.30pm. This is to 

raise money to replace our friendship 

benches in the playgrounds. Tickets 

are now on sale at the office for £4 and 

are limited to first come first serve. So 

hurry for your ticket! 

Baby Friday 

FREE Babies and Toddlers  

music session every Friday from 

9.00am—9.40am in the Nursery. 

Come along and join the fun! 

Reception Parents 

Remember  to come along 

to Forest  School 

 Thursday and Friday! 

Stay and Play on Fridays 

For babies and toddlers in 

the nursery from  

9.40am-10.00am. 

Eclipse! 

On Friday 20th March 2015 there will be a total solar eclipse. As this hasn't occurred since 21st June 2001 

we have decided to mark the event to make it memorable for our children. On Thursday the children will be 

designing resources in order to safely witness the eclipse in the playground on Friday morning. Share your 

experiences of the last eclipse, can you remember where you were? 

Attendance 

Well done to RS (98.7%)) and 6T (98.1%) for 

the best  

attendance over the last two weeks! 

Easter Bonnet Parade!  

In preparation for our annual 

Easter Bonnet parade we will 

be holding a bonnet making 

workshop for families on 

Tuesday 24th March from 

3.15pm - 4.00pm. We would 

like all of our children to have 

a bonnet for the parade so 

come along and enjoy  

making one with your child/

ren. 

Extended Services! 

Carry on Café and Extra Curriculum club forms will 

be out on Monday 16th March. Please ensure they 

are returned with payment by the deadline to avoid 

disappointment. 

Please note all children are now collected from the 

shelter in the 3/4 playground at 4.15pm when 

clubs finish. Late collections (after 4.20) will be 

from the school office. 

Next term extra curriculum clubs will run from 

Monday, 20th April to Friday, 3rd July.   

Chilli Con Quiz!  

On Friday, 20th March FAB will be hosting a quiz 

night. Tickets are on sale in the office at £10 with 

a chilli con carne meal and £5 without. Come 

along and join the fun! 


